
Tom Murphy Memorial Award for Outstanding Service to UWOFA 

The Tom Murphy Memorial Award for Outstanding Service to UWOFA was established in 
honour of the late Tom Murphy. Tom was a long-standing contract faculty member in the 
Department of Sociology who was involved in UWOFA since certification in 1998, serving as a 

director for four terms, as a member of the executive committee, and as a member of the Policy and Governance 
Committee. Tom also served UWOFA in other ways, notably as UWOFA’s representative on the Parking Appeals 
Committee. Perhaps most importantly, Tom was a long-standing member and co-chair of the Committee for Contract 
Faculty. This award recognizes the exemplary hard work and commitment of a contract faculty member to the work of 
UWOFA.  

Contract faculty members include full-time members with a limited-term appointment, and part-time members with a 
limited-duties appointment, standing appointment or preferred status.  

Recipients will be selected by the executive committee based on outstanding contributions to UWOFA either through a 
single project or activity or the accumulation of efforts over a longer period of time.  

Value: $1,000 

Recipients may choose to receive the award in the form of a cash payment or a fund that can be used to advance the 
academic career of the recipient by supporting research, travel, equipment or professional development.  

Nomination Information: Extended Deadline - March 4, 2022 
1. All contract faculty members of UWOFA are eligible for the award.
2. All members of UWOFA are eligible to nominate members for the award.
3. The award will be presented at UWOFA’s spring meeting of members.

Nominee Profile: 

Name:  

Rank:  

Department or School:  

Faculty:    

E-mail:

Nomination Materials (attach) 
1. A letter signed by four members of UWOFA, detailing the outstanding contributions and achievements of the

nominee as they relate to the overall aims of UWOFA.
2. Curriculum vitae of the nominee*.
3. Supporting letters of reference (three minimum).

*The CV will only be used for the purpose of this Award.

Submissions and Questions 
Submit nominations and direct questions to: 

Jane Laforge 
Administrative Officer 
The University of Western Ontario Faculty Association 
Elborn College, Room 2120 
Tel:  519 661 2111 ext. 80016 
Fax: 519-661-3946  
uwofa@uwo.ca 
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